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The year so far has been one of our most memorable. Staff and students 
have handled the challenges of remote learning and the return to school 
really well. Our technology skills are better than ever, with Zoom meetings 
and Google Classroom now the norm.  

At the end of this week, students will be on two weeks holiday. Hopefully this 
will be a time to rest and recharge, ready to come back ready for learning in 
Term 3. Our HSC students have holiday tutorial classes during the break. 
These generally run between 9-3pm each day and are a valuable way to 

revise and prepare for the HSC Trial exams in Term 3. 

We still have some loan laptops and dongles available for loan to our 
seniors. Year 11 and 12 students should see their student adviser or our 
librarian, Mrs McKenzie, for details and a note. 

Mr Burnard has been enjoying his stint over at Kellyville High School and will 
be needed there for at least part of next term as well. In the meantime, I’ll 
continue relieving as principal and Mrs Sukkar will be relieving as DP. 

 
Have a great week and a safe and happy Term 2 holiday, 

 
Jason White (Relieving Principal) 



 
 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 
 

This week 

 Year 11 & 12 laptop and dongle loans – all week 

 Year 7-10  Semester 1 reports handed out – Thursday  

 

Further Ahead 

 Students return to school for Term 3 – Tuesday 21st July 

 Year 12 HSC Trial Exams – Weeks 3-4, Term 3 

 
 
Please Note: Parent-teacher evening is not able to happen as 
usual at the end of this term. Please contact the school office if 
you would like to have a progress update with your child’s 
teachers. 
 
 


